k el KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH
= ——

LNTM No 79/19

DREDGING WORKS - PORTSMOUTH INTERNATIONAL PORT

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN jointly by the Queen's Harbour Master Portsmouth and Harbour Master Portsmouth
International Port (PIP), that Plough Dredging will be conducted in the berth areas adjacent to Flathouse Quay and
Albert Johnson Quay.

2. The contractor for the works will be Shoreham Port, using the “plough” vessel “ACAMAR” (LOA 16m) operating
from 20-21 November. All vessels will display the appropriate signals when conducting dredging operations.

3. Mariners are requested to keep a good lookout and pass at slow speed while dredging operations are being
conducted. A listening watch will be maintained on VHF Ch 11 throughout.

4. ACAMAR, and Portsmouth Harbour Radio will be available on VHF 11 or 023 92855900 for the latest information.

5. Cancel this Local Notice to Mariners 22 November 2019.

G A F Sherwood
Queen's Harbour Master

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.



